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ANNOUNCEMENT 
25 August 2020 

UNDERGROUND FATALITY 
(ASX: MML) 

 

Medusa Mining Limited (“Medusa” or the “Company”), through its Philippines 

operating company Philsaga Mining Corporation, regretfully reports a fatal accident 

has occured at its Co-O mine.  

An employee was electrocuted during an inspection process of submersible pumps at 

the underground Main Pump station.  

The mine continues to operate. The Philippine Mines and Geosciences Bureau has 

been notified of the accident.   

The Company is deeply saddened by the incident and is providing support to the 

family of the worker and the Co-O workforce. 

This ASX announcement was approved and authorised for release by the Chairman 

of the Board of Medusa Mining Limited. 
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